

Bishops Tawton Primary School Newsletter

http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/



Friday 5th July 2019

Dear Parents/carers.

We have had a fun filled and busy week this week! The children behaved impeccably on sports day and had lots of fun. Well done to Barum family group who were the overall winners this year! We have thought about how we can improve things further and have decided that now there are so many children we will run two separate events for KS 1 and KS 2 next year.

Girls Football: South Molton YMCA

Very well done to our Y4-6 girls football team who competed on Tuesday evening. The 9 girls played incredibly well in every game and made it to the final! They lost 1-0 but showed great sportsmanship and excellent teamwork throughout.

Picnic Lunch: Wednesday 24th July - weather permitting

Parents are invited to join the children on Wednesday 24th July for lunch from 12.15pm. The children will have ordered their lunch through the online system. The PTFA will be selling BBQ lunch for the parents. Please sign up by emailing <u>families@bishopstawton-primary.org</u> before Thursday 18th July. Please bring along picnic rugs and your own drinks for this. You will be able to take you child/ren home after lunch.

Westward Ho! Meals

Please order your child's meal for the Westward Ho! trip via the <u>online</u> system by **Tuesday 16^{th} July** there is no charge but **you must click on "checkout"** to confirm your booking.

If we haven't received your food choice by then we will assume your child will be bringing a packed lunch from home.

PTFA

Summer Fayre

Thank you to everyone who helped with organising this event beforehand, on the night and afterwards clearing up. These things really can't happen without the parents who give up their own time in order to make it happen and we are very grateful for that. Thank you also to the school staff who ran the stalls on the night and to Nicki's Irish dancing group for entertaining us!

We will be establishing a new committee next term and are looking forward to welcoming new members.

Pre-school news

This week we have been enjoying sports events in the sunshine.

The children showed good sportsmanship and had lots of fun.

We will be having our leavers party on Friday 19th July 11-12.30. There will be a letter out soor *please check the lost property basket on the window sill, it's getting very full!

Please name your children's clothes so that they can easily be returned.



Speed watch

The parish council are hoping to get a group of volunteers together to set up a local speed watch team. If you are interested in joining this group then please contact <u>families@bishopstawton-primary.org</u> and we will pass your information on.

Reminder: Children MUST wear hats on sunny days when playing outside and on the field. They will be asked to stay in the shade if not.

Dates:

Open Afternoon and Arts week Gallery: Wednesday 17th July 1.30pm

Leavers assembly: Friday 19th July 2.30 pm NO CABIN CLUB 22,23,24th JULY

Picnic lunch with the children: Wednesday 24th July 12.15pm

Please book in advance

On site After School Child Care -'CABIN CLUB'

With very best wishes

Melanie Smallwood

Mon-Friday 3.15-5.30pm

£4.00 per hour including a snack

Please call to enquire and book your child's place for next term

01271 343002 families@bishopstawton-primary.org

Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio

NO CABIN CLUB 22,23,24th July

If you need early morning care (from 7.45am) please contact Helen Robinson: 07789488080 or email helenrobinson@rocketmail.com

After school clubs next week 3.20-4.20pm

Monday - Football Y3+, Running Y3+, Drama Y2+

Tuesday - Irish dancing (all ages)

Wednesday -Soccer skills Rec-Yr2

Thursday - Netball, Board games/Construction